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Site	Manager	Spotlight	
	
Baltimore	Green	Space’s	site	managers	and	volunteers	put	so	much	into	their	communities.	The	
gardens,	forest	patches,	and	sitting	parks	that	neighborhoods	enjoy	wouldn't	exist	without	them.	As	
thanks,	we	would	like	to	highlight	Ashlie	Kauffman,	Site	Manager	for	the	Remington	Village	Green	
(protected	in	2015):	
	
"Being	a	part	of	the	Baltimore	Green	Space	land	trust	gives	us	the	
security	of	being	a	permanent	part	of	the	neighborhood,	which	
now	means	that	we	can	expand	the	garden's	role	and	try	to	foster	
wellness	in	our	community	for	the	long-term.	We	can	be	more	
than	just	a	vibrant	space	to	plant	vegetables;	we	can	now	be	
vibrant	in	terms	of	our	impact.	We	can	do	something	simple	like	
plant	a	tree	that	will	fruit	three	years	from	now,	but	we	can	also	
host	events	and	activities	that	can	become	yearly	gatherings	for	
neighbors	to	come	together,	learn,	and	have	fun."~	Ashlie	
Kauffman	
	
On	Dec.1	we	ask	you	to	support	our	#givingtuesday	fundraising	campaign	so	that	we	can	continue	
preserving	our	community's	gardens!	Go	here	to	donate	and	don’t	forget	to	spread	the	word	on	
Facebook	and	Instagram.	
	
	


